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Gas Networks Ireland

Attn.: Conor Long

P.O. Box 51, Gasworks Road
Cork

Ireland

Dear Conor,

Statoil welcomes the opportunity to respond to the above modification with the following comments. We are unable to
support or oppose the modification at this present time. We feel the quality of the information displayed within the
modification isn't of a sufficient standard to enable us to make a decision. We would like to understand more about
the impact on shippers who are likely to take up the option of Entry Point Transfer and the impact on those who
don’t. We only have 1-2 slides to go on from the December & January Code Mod. Meetings and feel this is
insufficient to fully understand the potential impact on shippers. We hope to see an updated modification containing
more clarity and we expect this matter to be discussed at next weeks’ meeting. As members of IOOA we also

support their response to this modification.

Kind regards
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